EAST ROCKHILL TOWNSHIP

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
1622 N. RIDGE ROAD, PERKASIE, PA 18944
PHONE (215)257-9156 '
EMAIL Staff@EastRockhillTownship.org

September 21, 2016

Dear East Rockhill Township Resident,

East Rockhill Township has been informed that North Penn Water Authority (NPWA)
found slightly elevated levels of perfluorinated compounds (PFCs) in their wells which serve 194
customers in a development located off of Three Mile Run Road and Hill Road within East
Rockhill Township. Enclosed please find NPWA's Public Drinking Water Notice to North Penn
Water Authority’s East Rockhill Customers (NPWA Notice) dated September 21, 2016. The
attached NPWA Notice was prepared and sent out by NPWA.

Please note that NPWA’s Notice only references the test results for the NPWA wells
providing water to NPWA customers. Given the NPWA Notice and the information contained
therein, East Rockhill Township residents on private wells should consider having their own well
tested to determine if they have any well water issues. The purpose of this letter is to simply
notify all Township residents of the well water issue discovered by NPWA at its wells within the
Township and to suggest that residents on private wells similarly consider having their private
wells tested. Please note that not many companies test for PFCs, so please contact the
Township if you have difficulty finding a company that performs the requisite tests.

The East Rockhill Township Board of Supervisors and Township staff will continue to
communicate with NPWA in an effort to stay informed of the status of the above-referenced

matter. Future communications relating to this matter will be posted on the Township website,
monthly enews, twitter and Facebook.

Sincerely,

EAST ROCKHILL TOWNSHIP
Marianne K. Morano
Township Manager

Sign up for monthly enews delivered directly to your inbox, www.EastRockhillTownship.org




